
I have great pleasure in presenting this new edition of SBS 

Newsletter for it is much bigger, richer in content and more clourful 

ÔÈÁÎ ÂÅÆÏÒÅȢ )Ô ÃÁÒÒÉÅÓ ÓÏÍÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ȰÆÉÒÓÔÓȱȟ ÌÉËÅ ÔÈÅ 0ÁÒÅÎÔÓ ɀ Teachers 

Interaction, the Student ɀ Faculty/Staff Cricket Match, the Role Play 

Competition, Business Simulation Game Competition, the Kite Fest, 

the Classic Christmas event, the papers presented at IIM Ahmedabad, 

ÁÎ -"! ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȭÓ ÃÁÓÅ ÇÅÔÔÉÎÇ ÓÈÏÒÔÌÉÓÔÅÄ ÆÏÒ ÁÎ )ÎÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ 

Conference being organized by IIM Bangalore, faculty testing a case 

developed by them in an FDP, MDP Calendar getting prepared, the 

first advertisement of the Post-graduate Programs getting designed, 

etc., etc. 

!ÎÏÔÈÅÒ ȰÆÉÒÓÔȱȟ Á ÖÅÒÙ ÈÅÁÒÔÅÎÉÎÇ ÂÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇ ÍÁÄÅ ÉÎ ÁÎ ÉÎÖÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ 

from SIAM University, Thailand, Bangkok to send a faculty to teach 

for a Semester, and, also students to do a full Semester there. 

I truly appreciate and most sincerely acknowledge all the efforts put 

in by the SBS faculty, staff and students in making all these happen. 

They have not only carried the momentum built over last Semester 

forward, but also taken it to a new level; and, the Activities Calendar 

for the next two months shows that it will reach a crescendo by the 

end of this Session. 

Hope you will enjoy reading this issue even more than before. 

With best compliments, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Deanõs Desk                 
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EVENTS  

 

A  Workshop on óFinancial Educationô was 

organised in association with the Securities and 

Exchange Board of India (SEBI) on 19
th
  

February 2015. The workshop covered the 

essentials of financial markets and also included 

dos and donôts of investment. It also 

emphasized the need for cultivating saving as a 

regular habit. The event was successfully 

coordinated by Prof. Mridul Dharwal.  

 

A Parents-Teachers Interaction was organized on 31
st
 

January 2015. The visiting parents gave valuable feedback 

on their experience of their wardsô education at SBS. The 

feedback would help improve the teaching-learning 

environment of the School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The students of MBA (1
st
 Year) presented a set of videos on ñcurrent legal issuesò in the 

country as part of their course curriculum in Business Law. Seventeen groups of students 

presented their videos. The script, screenplay, acting and direction, all were done by the 

students themselves.  Some of the major issues raised were child labour, legalization of 

cannabis cultivation, trafficking of women and children, eve-teasing, etc. The videos on 

legalization of cannabis cultivation and eve-teasing won the first and second prizes, 

respectively.  

 

DEPARTMENTAL ACTIVITIES  

 

The Department of Economics and 

International Business organized  a  

Workshop on óParadigm Shift in Corporate 

Indiaô on 29
th
 January 2015.  

The workshop enlightened the students 

with major developments that have taken 

place over the past few years, which have 

resulted in a significant transformation of 

the approach of corporates working in 

India, with special reference to Corporate 

Social Responsibility and Corporate 

Governance. Prof. J. K. Singh from the 

University of Delhi was the keynote speaker. The event was coordinated by Prof. Mridul 

Dharwal.  

The Department of Human Resource Management organized a Workshop on 

óPsychometric Testingô for BBA (3
rd
 Year, HRM Specialization) students on 2

nd
 February 

2015. The resource person for the workshop was Dr. Daleep Parimoo. The event was 

coordinated by Prof. Namita Gupta. 

The Department of Human Resource Management organized a competition of ñRole-play 

Performancesò by the students of MBA (1
st
 Year) on 16

th
 January 2015. The event was 

coordinated by Prof. Rachna Bansal. 

 

 



CLUB ACTIVITIES  
 

The Sports Club organized a Cricket match between 

the Faculty/Staff and the Students of SBS on 11
th
 

February 2015. The students won the match by four 

wickets. Prof Mridul 

Dharwal was declared 

óMan of the Matchô. 

The event was 

coordinated by Dr. 

Anoop Pant and Prof. 

K. R. Gola.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

  


